Dear Sir/Madam

Application No: 06/00193/FUL
Applicant: Andrew Patterson
Site Location: Lion House Creeksea Road Canewdon

The Parish Councillors of Canewdon would like to make the following
comments:

1. Lion House is the principle residence and they were not aware that
there

was an additional building on this land and is it currently a residential

building.

2. The Councillors believe this was no more than a summer house and only
a

pre-fabricated building.

Application No: 06/00246/FUL
Applicant: Mr & Mrs Buffet
Site Location: 2 Pylon Cottages Lambourne Hall Road

The Parish councillors of Canewdon have no objections to the above
planning
application.

Yours faithfully

Denise Flint
Clerk to Canewdon Parish Council
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